
	
  

Dear Fellow KPGA members, 
  
It is with great honor that I submit my name to represent you and the Kentucky PGA as a 
candidate for District II Director/Director at Large.  It is unfortunate that we will be losing Chris 
Redle and Jamie DeKeuster from the KPGA board, they have represented us with pride and 
honor and I know that both with thrive in their new positions.  I am extremely excited for the 
opportunity to arise, however, as I feel that the timing could not be better for me.   
  
I have been a member of the PGA, and of the Kentucky Section, for seven years. I have always 
had the itch to serve, but never felt that I had the time or experience necessary to fulfill the needs 
of the section. As the newly appointed Director of Player Development at Persimmon Ridge Golf 
Club, I feel it is now my responsibility to serve on the KPGA and give back to an organization that 
has helped me grow over the past seven years. 
  
Why should you vote for me? Two reasons: First, the main focus of the PGA of America and of 
the Kentucky PGA is on Player Development.  I have served the last few years on the Growth of 
the Game Committee where we have been at the forefront of this initiative. I have run or 
participated in nearly every player development program being offered, and am happy to share 
my experiences with you. Also, my job title is Director of Player Development....my job is to grow 
the game at my facility and in the community. Second, I will get you the answers you need. I may 
not know the answer, but I will find it! I learned a long time ago that people love to help people, all 
you have to do is ask! 
  
I can commit to you my time and my word.  My time in that I will do what is necessary to gather all 
information and make the right decisions for our section and my word in that I will not be afraid to 
speak my mind and stand up for what I believe in.  As always, I welcome, and encourage, any 
and all feedback that you may have. Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is anything that 
I can do to help you. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Colby C. Wollitz, PGA 


